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Call	for	Abstracts	European
Lidar	Mapping	Forum
The	Call	for	Abstracts	deadline	for	the	European	Lidar	Mapping	Forum	being	held	in	The	Hague	in	the	Netherlands	on	30th	November	and
1st	December	2010	is	fast	approaching:	1st	July	2010.	Authors	wishing	to	submit	a	paper	for	the	conference	are	requested	to	submit	an
abstract	of	no	more	than	250	words.	This	can	be	done	online.

Professionals	considering	visiting	would	be	interested	to	note	that	the	response	to	the	exhibition	booths	has	been	phenomenal.
Companies	thinking	about	exhibiting	should	act	fast	as	only	ten	exhibit	stands	are	available	for	bookings.
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